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City of Camden in collaboration with Rutgers-Camden are requesting your help and a few 
minutes of your time! We value your input and want to hear your thoughts on how we can 
enhance and develop our community programs for city residents (youth and adults) to take place 
in our community centers to better serve your needs. We want to hear from you!  
 
Please answer the three questions below. Your feedback is crucial in shaping the future of our 
initiatives, ensuring they align with the interests and aspirations of our diverse community.  
 
This should take you about 5 minutes to complete. Your responses are completely anonymous, 
meaning that no one will have access to or be able to identify what you have shared. Your 
privacy is of utmost importance to us, and we appreciate your open and honest feedback.  
THANK YOU for sharing your thoughts with us! 

 
                             Do you prefer to answer these questions on your phone?  
                             Use this QR code to access the online version. 
                              Or visit: https://go.rutgers.edu/vxiw42vk  
 
 
 

 
1. What programs or services could the community center offer that would most benefit 

your community? 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

2. What programs or services are you most interested in seeing the community center 
offer? 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

3. What issues or barriers might arise as we expand community center programming? 
What are your ideas about how to address those? This could include scheduling and 
availability issues.  

 

https://go.rutgers.edu/vxiw42vk
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